
 

The County of Berks is seeking residents of Earl Township who are interested in 
serving on the Rolling Hills Landfill Advisory Council.  Earl Township residents who 
wish to be considered for one of three (3) appointments should submit a letter of 
interest and resume, if available, to Berks County Chief Clerk, Amanda Bentzel at 
ChiefClerk@berkspa.gov.  Please include any relevant qualifications and the reasons 
why you are interested in serving.  The deadline for the County of Berks to receive 
your information is November 18th, 2024.  Any questions should be directed to 
ChiefClerk@berkspa.gov. 
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